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What is a dream? Dreams are universal, but their perceived significance and
conceptual framework change over time. This book provides new perspectives on
the history of dreams and dream interpretation in western culture and thought.
Dreams and History contains important new scholarship on Freud's
Interpretation of Dreams (1900) and subsequent psychoanalytical approaches
from distinguished historians, psychoanalysts, historians of science and
anthropologists. This collection celebrates and evaluates Freud's landmark
intellectual production, whilst placing it in historical context. A modern
view of psychoanalysis, it also discusses the controversial idea of the role
of the external world on the shaping of unconscious mental contents. In highly
accessible language it proceeds through a series of richly illustrated case
studies, providing new source materials and debates about the causes, meanings
and consequences of dreams, past and present: from Victorian anthropological
exploration of ancient Greek dream sources to peasant interpretation of dreamlife in communist Russia; from concepts of the dream in sixteenth-century
England to visual images in nineteenth-century symbolist painting in France.
Dreams and History will fascinate those interested not only in psychoanalysis
and history, but also arts, culture, humanities and literature.These works
were written against a background of war and racism. Freud sought the sources
of conflict in the deepest memories of humankind, finding clear continuities
between our 'primitive' past and 'civilized' modernity. In Totem and Taboo he
explores institutions of tribal life, tracing analogies between the rites of
hunter-gatherers and the obsessions of urban-dwellers, while Mourning and
Melancholia sees a similarly self-destructive savagery underlying individual
life in the modern age, which issues at times in self-harm and suicide. And
Freud's extraordinary letter to Einstein, Why War? - rejecting what he saw as
the physicist's naïve pacifism - sums up his unsparing view of history in a
few profoundly pessimistic, yet grimly persuasive pages.Sigmund Freud is
commonly referred to as "the father of psychoanalysis" and his work has been
highly influential - popularizing such notions as the unconscious, the Oedipus
complex, defense mechanisms, Freudian slips and dream symbolism - while also
making a long-lasting impact on fields as diverse as literature, film, Marxist
and feminist theories, and psychology. In Dream Psychology: Psychoanalysis for
Beginners, Sigmund Freud, coined "the father of psychoanalysis" presents to
the reading public, in a form which shall neither discourage beginners, nor
appear too elementary to those who are more advanced in psychoanalytic study
the key to all modern psychology. With a simple, compact manual such as Dream
Psychology there shall no longer be any excuse for ignorance of the most
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revolutionary psychological system of modern times. Covering everything from
sexual desires and the unconscious to the symbolism of dreams this is a
seminal handbook for students of Freudian theory.The average person will dream
over 150,000 dreams in a lifetime--each one a complex web of imagery and
deeper meaning. The Complete Dream Book uses the interpretation of 28,000
actual dreams from contemporary dreamers, just like you, to help you access
the substance and meaning of your own dreams. Discover: --Who's who in your
dreams --Which dreams recur during certain life stages --The true meaning
behind your nightmares --Why you have certain dreams again and again --How to
tell if a dream is worth interpreting--and if you've done it correctly --The
phenomenon of precognitive dreams The Complete Dream Book is the only dream
interpretation book based on concrete data about real people's dreams and how
the real events in their lives relate to their nighttime visions.This volume
is a primer on Freudian psychoanalytical dream interpretation.From literary
theory to social anthropology, the influence of Freud runs through every part
of the human and social sciences. In The Lure of Dreams, Harvie Ferguson shows
how Freud's writings and particulary The Interpretation of Dreams contribute,
both in their content and in the baroque and dream-like forms in which they
are cast, to our understanding of the character of modernity. This novel and
stimulating approach to Freud and to the dilemmas of modernity and
postmodernity will fascinate everyone with an interest in the development of
the modern consciousness.This classic edition of The Basic Writings of Sigmund
Freud includes complete texts of six works that have profoundly influenced our
understanding of human behavior, presented here in the translation by Dr. A.
A. Brill, who for almost forty years was the standard-bearer of Freudian
theories in America. • Psychopathology of Everyday Life is perhaps the most
accessible of Freud’s books. An intriguing introduction to psychoanalysis, it
shows how subconscious motives underlie even the most ordinary mistakes we
make in talking, writing, and remembering. • The Interpretation of Dreams
records Freud’s revolutionary inquiry into the meaning of dreams and the power
of the unconscious. • Three Contributions to the Theory of Sex is the seminal
work in which Freud traces the development of sexual instinct in humans from
infancy to maturity. • Wit and Its Relation to the Unconscious expands on the
theories Freud set forth in The Interpretation of Dreams. It demonstrates how
all forms of humor attest to the fundamental orderliness of the human mind. •
Totem and Taboo extends Freud’s analysis of the individual psyche to society
and culture. • The History of Psychoanalytic Movement makes clear the ultimate
incompatibility of Freud’s ideas with those of his onetime followers Adler and
Jung.Dreams in Early Modern England offers an in-depth exploration of the
variety of different ways in which early modern people understood and
interpreted dreams, from medical explanations to political, religious or
supernatural associations. Through examining how dreams were discussed and
presented in a range of diffrerent texts, including both published works and
private notes and diaries, this book highlights the many coexisting strands of
thought that surrounded dreams in early modern England. Most significantly, it
places early modern perceptions of dreams within the social context of the
period through an evaluation of how they were shaped by key events of the
time, such as the Reformation and the English Civil Wars. The chapters also
explore contemporary experiences and ideas of dreams in relation to dream
divination, religious visions, sleep, nightmares and sleep disorders. This
book will be of great value to students and academics with an interest in
dreams and the understanding of dreams, sleep and nightmares in early modern
English society.Octavia E. Butler’s bestselling literary science-fiction
masterpiece, Kindred, now in graphic novel format. More than 35 years after
its release, Kindred continues to draw in new readers with its deep
exploration of the violence and loss of humanity caused by slavery in the
United States, and its complex and lasting impact on the present day. Adapted
by celebrated academics and comics artists Damian Duffy and John Jennings,
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this graphic novel powerfully renders Butler’s mysterious and moving story,
which spans racial and gender divides in the antebellum South through the 20th
century. Butler’s most celebrated, critically acclaimed work tells the story
of Dana, a young black woman who is suddenly and inexplicably transported from
her home in 1970s California to the pre–Civil War South. As she time-travels
between worlds, one in which she is a free woman and one where she is part of
her own complicated familial history on a southern plantation, she becomes
frighteningly entangled in the lives of Rufus, a conflicted white slaveholder
and one of Dana’s own ancestors, and the many people who are enslaved by him.
Held up as an essential work in feminist, science-fiction, and fantasy genres,
and a cornerstone of the Afrofuturism movement, there are over 500,000 copies
of Kindred in print. The intersectionality of race, history, and the treatment
of women addressed within the original work remain critical topics in
contemporary dialogue, both in the classroom and in the public sphere.
Frightening, compelling, and richly imagined, Kindred offers an unflinching
look at our complicated social history, transformed by the graphic novel
format into a visually stunning work for a new generation of
readers.Originally published in 1913. The contents Include: The Scientific
Literature of Dream Problems – The Method of Dream Interpretation – Analysis
of a Specimen Dream – The Dream as Wish Fulfilment – Distortion in Dreams –
The Material and Sources of Dreams – The Dream Work – The Psychology of Dream
Processes – etc. Many of the earliest books on psychology and psychoanalysis,
particularly those dating back to the 1900s and before, are now extremely
scarce and increasingly expensive. Home Farm Books are republishing many of
these classic works in affordable, high quality, modern editions, using the
original text and artwork.This work develops a new perspective called
"terrapsychology" to show us how to listen to recurring symbolic resonances
between ourselves and the presence, voice, or soul of places and things which
embody the animation of the world.Civilization and Its Discontents is
considered Freud's most brilliant work. In it he states his views on the broad
question of man's place in the world. It has been praised, dissected,
lambasted, interpreted, and reinterpreted. Originally published in 1930, it
seeks to answer several questions fundamental to human society and its
organization—What influences led to the creation of civilization? Why and how
did it come to be? What determines civilization’s trajectory? This process,
argues Freud, is an inherent quality of civilization that instills perpetual
feelings of discontent in its citizens. Freud's theme is that what works for
civilization doesn't necessarily work for man. Man, by nature aggressive and
egotistical, seeks self-satisfaction.Explore the psychological function and
meaning of dreams, and unlock their power for self-improvement. Have you ever
dreamt you were being chased? Or that your teeth were falling out? Does fire,
water or lost love recur in your dreams? With expert advice and guidance, find
out how to decode and interpret your dreams to reveal how the images, stories
and emotions you experience in sleep are deeply connected to your waking life.
Explore psychotherapeutic interpretations of key dream images and themes, and
discover how to work with your dreams to address issues and imbalances in your
life, as well as improve your psychological well-being. Use your dreams to
identify and overcome obstacles, realize latent talent, get to the root of how
you really feel about the people in your life and much more. Find out how,
when, and why we dream, how to keep a dream journal, the significance of
nightmares and recurring dreams, and the secrets of lucid dreaming. Bursting
with expert insight and with beautiful illustrations throughout, Dreams will
open your eyes to this ancient practice of self-help, and reveal the gateway
to self-discovery.From 1936 to 1941, C. G. Jung gave a four-part seminar
series in Zurich on children's dreams and the historical literature on dream
interpretation. This book completes the two-part publication of this landmark
seminar, presenting the sessions devoted to dream interpretation and its
history. Here we witness Jung as both clinician and teacher: impatient and
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sometimes authoritarian but also witty, wise, and intellectually daring, a man
who, though brilliant, could be vulnerable, uncertain, and humbled by life's
mysteries. These sessions open a window on Jungian dream interpretation in
practice, as Jung examines a long dream series from the Renaissance physician
Girolamo Cardano. They also provide the best example of group supervision by
Jung the educator. Presented here in an inspired English translation
commissioned by the Philemon Foundation, these sessions reveal Jung as an
impassioned teacher in dialogue with his students as he developed and refined
the discipline of analytical psychology. An invaluable document of perhaps the
most important psychologist of the twentieth century at work, this splendid
book is the fullest representation of Jung’s interpretations of dream
literatures, filling a critical gap in his collected works.This wide-ranging
exploration of the spiritual and scientific dimensions of dreaming offers new
connections between the ancient wisdom of the world's religious traditions,
which have always taught that dreams reveal divine truths, and the recent
findings of modern psychological research. Drawing upon philosophy,
anthropology, sociology, neurology, literature, and film criticism, the book
offers a better understanding of the mysterious complexity and startling
creative powers of human dreaming experience. For those interested in gaining
new perspectives on dreaming, the powers of the imagination, and the newest
frontiers in the dialogue between religion and science, Visions of the Night
promises to be a welcome resource.This volume is an ideal introduction to
Freud's work, and gives a clear sense both of the context of Freud's text and
of its influence throughout the twentieth century. It shows how his work
shaped a vast amount of work in linguistics and semiotics, literary studies,
film theory, psychology, philosophical hermeneutics and the history of ideas.A
comprehensive, eye-opening exploration of what dreams are, where they come
from, what they mean, and why we have them. Questions on the origins and
meaning of dreams are as old as humankind, and as confounding and exciting
today as when nineteenth-century scientists first attempted to unravel them.
Why do we dream? Do dreams hold psychological meaning or are they merely the
reflection of random brain activity? What purpose do dreams serve? When Brains
Dream addresses these core questions about dreams while illuminating the most
up-to-date science in the field. Written by two world-renowned sleep and dream
researchers, it debunks common myths?that we only dream in REM sleep, for
example—while acknowledging the mysteries that persist around both the science
and experience of dreaming. Antonio Zadra and Robert Stickgold bring together
state-of-the-art neuroscientific ideas and findings to propose a new and
innovative model of dream function called NEXTUP—Network Exploration to
Understand Possibilities. By detailing this model’s workings, they help
readers understand key features of several types of dreams, from prophetic
dreams to nightmares and lucid dreams. When Brains Dream reveals recent
discoveries about the sleeping brain and the many ways in which dreams are
psychologically, and neurologically, meaningful experiences; explores a host
of dream-related disorders; and explains how dreams can facilitate creativity
and be a source of personal insight. Making an eloquent and engaging case for
why the human brain needs to dream, When Brains Dream offers compelling
answers to age-old questions about the mysteries of sleep.2017 Reprint of 1925
Edition. Full facsimile of the original edition, not reproduced with Optical
Recognition software. This is a book of allegories setting forth in story form
the spiritual mysteries of life. Its message is for the heart rather than the
mind, and its purpose is to call forth certain definite mystical attitudes
latent in every person. Each chapter is accompanied by appropriate
illustration.The essays in this volume were selected to present the widest
range of perspectives, drawing on contributors from a variety of
disciplines.Dreams can be fun and adventurous, but also frightening and
distorted, and still again, they can be an endless combination of both. From
spitting teeth out (a sign of aging), to creepy, crawly spiders (a sign that
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one feels like an outsider), dreams can mean much more to us once we learn how
to decipher their hidden meanings. Whether positive or negative, The
Dictionary of Dreams: every meaning interpreted gives you all the tools,
symbols, and their true meanings to translate our cryptic nightly images.
Starting with selections from classic texts like Interpretation of Dreams by
Sigmund Freud, the father of psychoanalysis, and 10,000 Dreams Interpreted by
Gustavus Hindman Miller, one of the first authors to complete a thorough study
of all the symbols that appear in our dreamscape, this updated edition with a
board of popular psychics and mediums will feature 5,000 revisions (such as
cell phones, computers, televisions, and more) of Miller's original
interpretations to bring the book up to speed with our modern
life.Artemidorus' Oneirocritica ('The Interpretation of Dreams') is the only
dream-book which has been preserved from Graeco-Roman antiquity. Composed
around AD 200, it comprises a treatise and manual on dreams, their
classification, and the various analytical tools which should be applied to
their interpretation, making Artemidorus both one of the earliest documented
and arguably the single most important predecessor and precursor of Freud.
Artemidorus travelled widely through Greece, Asia, and Italy to collect
people's dreams and record their outcomes, in the process casting a vivid
light on social mores and religious beliefs in the Severan age: this volume,
published as a companion to the new translation of The Interpretation of
Dreams by Martin Hammond in the Oxford World's Classics series, aims to
provide the non-specialist reader with a readable and engaging road-map to
this vast and complex text. It offers a detailed analysis of Artemidorus'
theory of dreams and the social function of ancient dream-interpretation,
while also aiming to foster an understanding of the ways in which Artemidorus
might be of interest to the cultural or social historian of the Graeco-Roman
world. Alongside chapters on Artemidorus' life, career, and world-view, it
also provides valuable insights into his conceptions of the human body,
sexuality, the natural world, and the gods; his attitudes towards Rome, the
contemporary Greek polis, and the social order; and his knowledge of Greek
literature, myth, and history. In addition, its accessible exploration of the
differences and similarities between ancient traditions of dream-analysis and
modern psychoanalytic approaches will make this volume of interest to anybody
with an interest in the history of dreams and dream interpretation.Unravels
dream symbols and their meanings What do reoccurring dreams reveal? What's the
purpose of nightmares—and can they be stopped? Why do some people show up in
dreams? Are some dreams actually warnings? Going beyond superficial
explanations, The Dream Interpretation Dictionary: Symbols, Signs and Meanings
brings a deep and rich understanding to a variety of images, signs, and
symbols. It considers the context to help anyone complete their own personal
jigsaw puzzle. It provides the tools to allow anyone to sort through possible
connections and to make sense of their dreams. From entries ranging from
“Abandonment” to “Zoo,” this massive tome analyzes sex dreams, money dreams,
dreams of falling, running, or paralysis and much, much more. It brings
profound insights to thousands of dream messages. It shows what to look for
and what to ignore and teaches how to master dream interpretation. Examples of
symbols are given. The complexity and context of a dream are explored. Signs
and their meanings are illustrated. Illuminating the intelligence of dreams,
decoding clues, explaining symbols, and revealing the universal meanings of
each as well as their subtler associations, The Dream Interpretation
Dictionary: Symbols, Signs, and Meanings explores the messages delivered by
the unconscious mind during sleep. It examines how dreams connect to daily
life. It shows how dreams can lead to deeper understanding and self-awareness.
Also included are a helpful bibliography and an extensive index, adding to the
book’s usefulness.What does it mean if you dream you're being chased by
someone in a dream night after night? What if you're flying, or falling, or
spitting out teeth? Should you be embarrassed if you happen to be walking

Page 5/8

Read Book The Interpretation Of Dreams Modern
Library
through Grand Central Station in the nude? You dream every night, even if you
don't remember your dreams. Dreams are an important key to self-discovery,
offering insight, guidance, and inspirations. All dreams--even
nightmares--contain positive messages. The trick is learning to decipher the
symbolism so you can understand what your dreams are trying to tell you. The
Dream Book: includes interpretation of 1,650 dream symbols, along with
explanations of recurring dreams, prophetic dreams, violent dreams, dreams
about snakes, aboutsex, money, death, and more. You'll also learn to remember
your dreams more clearly and discover ways to use them to solve problems in
waking hours.This volume contains Freud's essay 'Creative Writers and
Daydreaming' which explores the origins of daydreaming, and its relation to
the play of children and the creative process. Each contributor offers an
insightful commentary on the essay.What is dreaming, and what causes it? Why
are dreams so strange and why are they so hard to remember? Replacing dream
mystique with modern dream science, J. Allan Hobson provides a new and
increasingly complete picture of how dreaming is created by the brain.
Focusing on dreaming to explain the mechanisms of sleep, this book explores
how the new science of dreaming is affecting theories in psychoanalysis, and
how it is helping our understanding of the causes of mental illness. J. Allan
Hobson investigates his own dreams to illustrate and explain some of the
fascinating discoveries of modern sleep science, while challenging some of the
traditionally accepted theories about the meaning of dreams. He reveals how
dreaming maintains and develops the mind, why we go crazy in our dreams in
order to avoid doing so when we are awake, and why sleep is not just good for
health but essential for life. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost
every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead
in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.Dreams have been significant in many different
cultures, carrying messages about this world and others, posing problems about
knowledge, truth, and what it means to be human. This thought-provoking
collection of essays explores dreams and visions in early modern Europe,
canvassing the place of the dream and dream-theory in texts and in social
movements. In topics ranging from the dreams of animals to the visions of
Elizabeth I, and from prophetic dreams to ghosts in political writing, this
book asks what meanings early modern people found in dreams.This book looks at
dreams from a twenty-first century perspective. It takes its inspiration from
Freud's insights, but pursues psychoanalytic interest into both neuroscience
and the modern psychoanalytic consulting room. The book looks at laboratory
research on dreaming alongside the modern clinical use of dreams and links
together clinical and empirical research, integrating classical ideas with the
plurality of psychoanalytic theoretical constructs available to modern
researchers. Psychoanalysts writing about dreams have traditionally
represented the cutting edge of clinical and theoretical development, and this
book is no exception. Many of the contributions, as well as the
epistemological position taken by the writers, represent a kind of radical
openness to new ways of thinking about the clinical situation and about
theory. In line with the ambition of the editors, this volume represents an
integration of theories and disciplines, and a scientific context for modern
psychoanalysis. The link between clinical research and extraclinical research
via the royal road of dreaming is a theme that runs through all the
contributions.Golden treasure trove: images, symbols, archetypes, symbolic
acts and events, locations, individual themes, elements and scenes. 3,000
images, symbols, archetypes, symbolic acts, events, locations, individual
themes, elements and scenes. Peculiarities of presentation, dream examples and
interpretation. 8,000 interpretations with meaning: lexical, psychological,
spiritual, practical life. Simple and clearly explained. Precise instructions
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and many tips. Clear, detailed steps. Easy to understand. Psychologically
broadly lit. Multidimensional fields of meaning. Purposefully useful for
everyday life. For clarification, solution and healing on self-education and
Individuation. Expert knowledge founded with 150,000 dreams and based on 30
years of professional experience.What is a dream? Dreams are universal, but
their perceived significance and conceptual framework change over time. This
book provides new perspectives on the history of dreams and dream
interpretation in western culture and thought. Dreams and History contains
important new scholarship on Freud's Interpretation of Dreams (1900) and
subsequent psychoanalytical approaches from distinguished historians,
psychoanalysts, historians of science and anthropologists. This collection
celebrates and evaluates Freud's landmark intellectual production, whilst
placing it in historical context. A modern view of psychoanalysis, it also
discusses the controversial idea of the role of the external world on the
shaping of unconscious mental contents. In highly accessible language it
proceeds through a series of richly illustrated case studies, providing new
source materials and debates about the causes, meanings and consequences of
dreams, past and present: from Victorian anthropological exploration of
ancient Greek dream sources to peasant interpretation of dream-life in
communist Russia; from concepts of the dream in sixteenth-century England to
visual images in nineteenth-century symbolist painting in France. Dreams and
History will fascinate those interested not only in psychoanalysis and
history, but also arts, culture, humanities and literature.Based on the
author's dissertation (Columbia University).In Europe and North and South
America during the early modern period, people believed that their dreams
might be, variously, messages from God, the machinations of demons, visits
from the dead, or visions of the future. Interpreting their dreams in much the
same ways as their ancient and medieval forebears had done—and often using the
dream-guides their predecessors had written—dreamers rejoiced in heralds of
good fortune and consulted physicians, clerics, or practitioners of magic when
their visions waxed ominous. Dreams, Dreamers, and Visions traces the role of
dreams and related visionary experiences in the cultures within the Atlantic
world from the late thirteenth to early seventeenth centuries, examining an
era of cultural encounters and transitions through this unique lens. In the
wake of Reformation-era battles over religious authority and colonial
expansion into Asia, Africa, and the Americas, questions about truth and
knowledge became particularly urgent and debate over the meaning and
reliability of dreams became all the more relevant. Exploring both indigenous
and European methods of understanding dream phenomena, this volume argues that
visions were central to struggles over spiritual and political authority.
Featuring eleven original essays, Dreams, Dreamers, and Visions explores the
ways in which reports and interpretations of dreams played a significant role
in reflecting cultural shifts and structuring historic change. Contributors:
Emma Anderson, Mary Baine Campbell, Luis Corteguera, Matthew Dennis, Carla
Gerona, María V Jordán, Luís Filipe Silvério Lima, Phyllis Mack, Ann Marie
Plane, Andrew Redden, Janine Rivière, Leslie Tuttle, Anthony F. C.
Wallace.From 1936 to 1941, C. G. Jung gave a four-part seminar series in
Zurich on children's dreams and the historical literature on dream
interpretation. This book completes the two-part publication of this landmark
seminar, presenting the sessions devoted to dream interpretation and its
history. Here we witness Jung as both clinician and teacher: impatient and
sometimes authoritarian but also witty, wise, and intellectually daring, a man
who, though brilliant, could be vulnerable, uncertain, and humbled by life's
mysteries. These sessions open a window on Jungian dream interpretation in
practice, as Jung examines a long dream series from the Renaissance physician
Girolamo Cardano. They also provide the best example of group supervision by
Jung the educator. Presented here in an inspired English translation
commissioned by the Philemon Foundation, these sessions reveal Jung as an
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impassioned teacher in dialogue with his students as he developed and refined
the discipline of analytical psychology. An invaluable document of perhaps the
most important psychologist of the twentieth century at work, this splendid
book is the fullest representation of Jung’s interpretations of dream
literatures, filling a critical gap in his collected works.California has been
invaded by three imperial powers: Spain, Mexico, and the United States. Deep
California examines in depth the lingering psychological traumas and motifs
emanating from that long history of conquest. These unhealed events have not
been left in the past: they recur symbolically again and again, growing in
intensity as the overbuilt land and its distracted occupiers unconsciously but
definitively demonstrate that environmental justice and social justice can no
longer be thought of as separate. Pacing crusaders and colonizers from county
to county along El Camino Real, Deep California studies the lingering impact
of continuous oppression of people and places as images and themes of
displacement and exile filter down into architecture, agriculture, politics,
art, culture, psychology, and even folklore and dream. Yet within the shadows
cast over California also dwell resistance, humor, irony, tragedy, and hope
for more heartfelt and soulful connections to this story-rich "land of the
sundown sea." "History" is an inadequate term for such a sweeping and deep
discovery of how the past informs the present. This work deserves to be read
widely by all Californians and Americans, and taken to heart, and the hard
lessons applied to all places we inhabit on this stolen land. -Lesley Thomas,
author of Flight of the Goose (Far Eastern Press, 2005) "A monumental and muchneeded study in depth of the conquest, occupation, traumatization, and
animation of the mission cities and counties of coastal California, places
which have worked their way into our unsuspecting psyches." -Linda Buzzell,
MA, MFT, co-editor of Ecotherapy: Healing with Nature in Mind (Sierra Club
Books, 2009)This interdisciplinary study of the religious dimensions of dreams
shows how modern dream research supports and enriches our understanding of
religiously meaningful dreams. The Wilderness of Dreams does four things that
no other work on dreams has done. First, it surveys the whole range of modern
dream researchnot just the work of depth psychologists and neuroscientists,
but also the findings of anthropologists, content analysts, cognitive
psychologists, creative artists, and lucid dreaming researchers. Second, it
draws upon new advances in hermeneutic philosophy in order to clarify basic
questions about how to interpret dreams. Third, it develops a careful, wellgrounded notion of religious meaningthe root metaphor conceptto show that
seeking religious meanings in dreams is not mere superstition. And fourth, the
book reflects on the question of why modern Westerners are so interested in
affirming, or debunking, the idea that dreams have religious meanings.In
addition to Freud's groundbreaking text, this magnificent volume includes 16
essays by noted author and Freud scholar Masson. Exquisite art from many
Modernist and Surrealist artists appears throughout, and Masson's sidebars
appear as booklets "hidden" in the full-spread artwork.
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